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URGENT NOTICE TO RESIDENTS 

 
Please do not allow your dogs to urinate and foul on the fourth-floor walkway and this also includes the lifts. It is 

your responsibility as the dog owner to clean up after your dog, it is what responsible dog owners do.  

 

There has been an unacceptable increase in the number of incidents, and it is unnecessary and unpleasant for all 

concerned. The Estate Office has received numerous calls and emails from very concerned residents and all the 

details have been passed to Wandsworth Borough Council.  

 

This issue is currently being monitored by the Estate Office Staff and via CCTV and weekly detailed briefings are 

being provided to the Animal Welfare Officers at Wandsworth Borough Council and all future clean-up costs will be 

applied to the respective dog owner(s), via the Goulden House Co-Operative Ltd Recharge Policy.   
 

For and on behalf of Goulden House Co-Operative Ltd 

 

Annie Gleeson MSc 

Estate Manager  


